Greg Higginbotham

From: mcnursinghome <mcnursinghome@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 1:46 PM

To: Greg Higginbotham

Subject: Nursing Home Park

External Content. Please use caution when opening
attachments and links. Do not provide your username and password if
requested.

Greg,

The walking park in front of Madison County Nursing Home is near completion. We expect it to be
completed around the end of the year, but this is weather dependent.

The Madison County Nursing Home Board of Trustees has decided to name the new park Robert
Martin Four Seasons Park.

Mr. Martin served on the Madison County Nursing Home Board of Trustees for approximately 20
years and was President of the Board for about half of that time. The assisted living facility on the
property is called Seasons and the four resident halls in the nursing home are called Spring, Summer,
Autumn and Winter.

Our Board asked for you to inform the Madison County Board of Supervisors.
Thank you,
And if you have any questions or concerns, please let me know,

Daniel Logan

Administrator

Madison County Nursing Home
P.O. Box 488

Canton, MS 39046

(601) 855-5771



